
Special Calientegram and Ride Cancellation Notice  22 Nov 2013 

 

Oh the weather outside is frightful... 

Yes, I can see my breath and rain is in the forecast so tomorrow's breakfast ride is cancelled.  Sorry 
about that.   

In other news... 
 

 
It is that time of year!  Caliente has teamed up with Roy Maas again this year to provide for the less 
fortune kids.  Open your hearts and see the Receptionist at the Dealership to pick a child to purchase 
Christmas gifts for them this year.  The gifts are due back to the Dealership by December 7

th
. 

 
If you have any questions please see Tammy. 
  
Don't forget, Chapter Christmas tickets are on sale through December 1st.  Diane will be at the dealership 
this Saturday from 1:00 pm - 3:00 pm if you'd like to purchase one.  They are $20.   
 
And as long as I have your attention, the dealership will be closing at 3:00 pm Wednesday (Nov 27th) and 
will re-open at 8:00 am on Friday (Nov 29th). . 
 
Respectfully 
Your Squirrel 

 
 


